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MEDIA ADVISORY 

ATTENTION: EDITORS, JOURNALISTS, PRODUCERS AND BLOGGERS 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

28 February 2025 

VUT TO INAUGURATE NEW VICE-CHANCELLOR AND PRINCIPAL, 

PROFESSOR KHEHLA NDLOVU 

The Vaal University of Technology (VUT) invites members of the media to the 

official inauguration of its newly appointed Vice-Chancellor and Principal, Professor 

Khehla Ndlovu. This significant event marks a new era of leadership, academic 

excellence, and strategic growth for the institution. 

The inauguration will bring together government officials, industry leaders, 

academic stakeholders, and distinguished guests to witness this momentous 

occasion. 

Event Details 

 Date: Wednesday, 12 March 2025 

 Venue: Desmond Tutu Great Hall 

 Time: 10:00 am 

There will be no formal media briefing, but interview opportunities with Professor 

Ndlovu and key university executives will be available. 

Media RSVP & Enquiries 

Media representatives are requested to confirm their attendance by 5 March 

2025. For further information, interview requests, or accreditation, please 

contact: 

 RSVP to: Nontobeko Moimane  

Email: nontobekoz@vut.ac.za   

Phone: 083 630 6185/ 016 950 

6722 
We look forward to welcoming you to this landmark event. 
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